
I’m writing to share an opportunity for our community to support sustainability while
generating revenue for municipal programs—by hosting textile recycling bins on
town-owned properties in partnership with Bay State Textiles.

Bay State Textiles provides and services textile recycling bins at no cost to
municipalities. Community members can drop off unwanted textiles—such as clothing,
shoes, bedding, and towels—and the town earns $120 per ton of materials collected.
These items are then repurposed or recycled: some are reused as wearable clothing,
while others are processed into products like industrial wiping cloths or automotive
stuffing.

This initiative offers a simple, visible way to promote waste reduction and responsible
disposal of household textiles. With minimal space and no additional staff time
required, textile recycling bins can be placed at transfer stations, town halls, schools, or
other high-traffic municipal locations.

Hosting these bins would:
Divert valuable materials from landfills,
Encourage community engagement in recycling efforts,
Support local sustainability goals,
Provide a steady revenue stream for the town, and
Reduce municipal solid waste disposal costs by saving on tipping fees.

If the town is interested, the next step is to reach out to Bay State Textiles to discuss
placement options and service schedules.

Thank you for considering this environmentally and fiscally responsible initiative.

Dear [Town Official/Board Member],

Sincerely,

____________________________________


